
The Fox Chapel
Authority REQUEST FOR
QUALIFICATIONS/PROPO

SALS
PROFESSIONAL

AUDITING SERVICES
The Fox Chapel Authority (the
“Authority”)  is  requesting
qualifications  and  proposals
from firms of certified public
accountants  to  conduct  an
annual  audit  of  the  general-
purpose financial  statements
of the Authority.
Proposals  must  be  received
no later than 4:00 PM January
7,  2025.  Any  proposals
received  after  the
above-noted time will not be
accepted  under  any
circumstances.  Any
uncertainty regarding the time
a proposal was received will
be  resolved  against  the
respondent.  Proposals
submitted  after  this
designated  time  will  be
returned unopened.
Firms or companies interested
in  providing  Professional
Auditing  Services  for  the
Authority shall submit
(1) original and four (5) copies
of  their  proposal  to  the
Municipal Authority office by
the  submission  deadline  to
the attention of:

Andrea Lehman, Chairman
Board of Directors

Fox Chapel Authority
255 Alpha Drive

Pittsburgh PA 15238
No  faxed  or  electronic
submissions will be accepted.
The Authority, through written
inquiries  directed  to  Andrea
Lehman will receive questions
regarding  the  RFP.  The
deadline for receipt of written
inquiries is 4:00 PM December
20, 2024.
Interested firms may obtain a
copy of  the RFP documents
the Authority office, 255 Alpha
Drive.  Pittsburgh  PA  15238.
The RFP documents are also
available  online  at
foxchapelwater.com.


